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Announcements

You may have seen in a previous message that Beth McCallister's husband,
Rick, passed away on Saturday morning. The celebration of Rick's life has
been scheduled for 11:30 AM on Thursday, March 20, at the First Baptist
Church of Tryon.

To allow Rotarians to attend the service, the Club will not meet this
Thursday. The Board of Directors meeting scheduled for Thursday has also
been canceled. Our next Board meeting will be April 10 at 1:00.

On Friday, we will have our next RIF distribution at Polk Central Elementary.
We look forward to seeing many of you there to share the love of reading
with the students.

If you would like to help share the story of Rotary, Rotarians Judy Lair,
Rachel Ramsey and I will be at the Tryon Estates Volunteer Fair today from
2:3:30 PM.

Dave Scherping
scherpd@gmail.com
828-817-2094

Birthdays

Judith T. Lair
March 26th
Eileen Mehta
April 1st
John W. Walters
April 1st
Jeffrey M. Allison
April 8th

Wedding
Anniversaries

David Cornelius
March 20th
Patrick R Gray
April 3rd
Margot B Carter
April 13th



Paul Harris Fellows

Rotarians Dave Scherpinig, Liz Mossina, Eileen Mehta, and Ken Shull

The Rotary Club of Tryon recognized Rotarians Liz Mossina and Eileen
Mehta as Paul Harris Fellows for their significant contribution to the Rotary
International Foundation. Rotarian Ken Shull presented our newest PHF with
a certificate and pin to commemorate this milestone.

Donations to the Rotary Foundation will support our seven areas of focus:
Promoting peace, Fighting disease, Providing clean water, sanitation, and
hygiene, Saving mothers and children, Supporting education, Growing local
economies, Protecting the environment.

District Service Project



Rotary Club of Tryon President Dave Scherping joined other Rotarians from
District 7670 for a service project last weekend at the YMCA Blue Ridge
Assembly. Assistant District Governor Laura Phipps and her husband Stan
joined about 20 other Rotarians to round out the group. Through
contributions of both money and labor, Rotarians are working to help the
facility reopen this summer.



Find the Club Member
Do you have time for a little game of: Find the Club Member ?

A member of the Rotary Club of Tryon attended the Presidents-Elect
Training Seminar (PETS) last weekend. The seminar is a valuable training
opportunity for members in line to be President.

Look at the picture below, and see if you can find our Club's representative.

Upcoming RIF Dates



Rotarian Dave Hosick has been working with our elementary schools to set
up the next round of visits. Our Reading is Fundamental (RIF) visits give
Rotarians a great opportunity to share the love of reading with Polk County
students.

Mark these dates on your calendar:

March 10 - Sunny View Elementary School (completed)
March 21 - Polk Central Elementary School (this Friday)
April 22 - Tryon Elementary School

Upcoming Event Schedule
Date Event

March 21
Reading is Fundamental

Book Distribution
Polk Central Elementary

March 27
Club Meeting @ Noon

Jessica Pearce
FENCE - EASE Program

Parkinson’s and Dementia

April 3 Club Meeting @ Noon
?? Rescheduled - Red Cross ??

April 10
Club Meeting @ Noon

Lauren Roy
Hopsice

Community Service Project During Our Meeting

April 17 No Thursday Meeting

April 22
Reading is Fundamental

Book Distribution



Tryon Elementary

April 24
Club Meeting @ Noon

Aaron Greene
Polk County Schools

Footnotes
Visit your Rotary Club's new website at:
www.rotarycluboftryon.com

Follow your Rotary Club on Facebook at:
www.facebook.com/Rotarycluboftryon

Rotary Club of Tryon President: Dave Scherping
scherpd@gmail.com 828-817-2094

https://www.rotarycluboftryon.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Rotarycluboftryon

